
This week has marked our final full week in school.  On Thursday, we visited St Oswald’s Church and our Church Warden, 

John, told us about some of its history.  We also had the opportunity to explore the church and do some sketching and 

artwork too.  Our artwork will be part of the St Oswald’s Heritage weekend in September and we are very excited that we 

are able to create our own work for the art gallery display. 

Our Year 6 children have been to Conway this week.  A huge thank you to Mrs Mather, Mrs Jervis, Mrs Mills and Miss 

Ovington for taking the children; they had a fantastic time and will leave Winwick next week with such fond memories of 

their final full week together.   

This week, we have also marked the beginning of the Women’s World Cup, finding out 

more about the event and reflecting on what messages of ‘good luck’ we would like to 

send to the Lionesses.  If children would like to wear their England shirts next week when 

they have their class non-uniform as part of treat day, they are welcome to do so. 

If you have not yet done so, please could you complete 

our parental surveys that are on School PING by 2pm 

on Monday 24th July, this includes a survey about our 

Link Club—thank you. 

Next week, we have a busy 3 days, with our Class     

Reward days, our Year 6 Leavers Service and then our 

final worship of the year before finishing at 2pm on 

Wednesday.  We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Duckett and The Winwick Team 

Our School Vision: ‘In God’s love, aspire and achieve to be the best.’  - Corinthians 16:14 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mr Nathan Henaghen 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal     

Email: winwick_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk  

This half term’s value - Thankfulness 

Friday 21st July 2023 

 

 
Monday 24th July, 2pm: DEADLINE for PING Parental Surveys (see School PING) 
 
SEE SCHOOL PING FOR DETAILS ABOUT YOUR CHILD’S CLASS REWARD DAY; THESE WILL TAKE PLACE NEXT 
WEEK:  
Monday 24th July, 2pm: DEADLINE to complete PING parental surveys. 
24th July 2pm: Year 6 Leavers Service at St Oswald’s Church, families of Year 6 welcome to attend.  
26th July: Reminder, there will be NO AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB on this day. 
26th July, 2pm: School closes for the Summer Break 
 
SEPTEMBER 2023 
Wednesday 6th September: School reopens for all children. 
 
ADVANCED NOTICE:    
We are currently reviewing our Link Club offer and will be sharing this with parents/carers prior to September.  Because of this, 
we will be completing a range of staff training for the Link Club Team, so there will be NO LINK CLUB (Breakfast/After-school) on 
Wednesday 6th, Thursday 7th and Friday 8th September.  

Our diary dates 
for the Autumn 
will be shared 
in September.   



 

YEAR 2   

“I liked to go to the 

church because I think 

it’s nice and peaceful a 

lot of the time and the 

drawing was quite in-

teresting; I tried my 

best with my drawings. 

YEAR 5   

I enjoyed doing the drawings of the candle and the cross on 

the alter in the church.  I enjoyed walking around the church 

because it was very interesting to find out about the history 

too! 

YEAR 3 

I enjoyed going to the church and 

doing the drawings and getting to 

look around the church because 

most of the time it’s a special 

time when you go to church so 

you don’t have time and you are 

singing ,so you never get to look 

around properly. 

YEAR 4  

“I enjoyed seeing the history of 

St Oswald’s and sketching the 

famous stained glass windows 

for my art work. 

YEAR 1  

“What I liked about the church was that it’s so                 

interesting because I liked the colours of the glass. 

RECEPTION 

 liked the drawing and I liked 

looking around church.  The 

golden bird was my favourite. 



 



Reception: Ronnie W 

Year 1: Harry M 

Year 2: Harvey M 

Year 3: Guy H & Zac C 

Year 4: Cassie H, Joey R 

Year 5: Daisy F, Ella B & Frankie R 

 

Reception: Evie C 

Year 1: Jesse C P 

Year 2: James B 

Year 3: Lacey J for Y3 

Year 4: Daisy H 

Year 5: Jasmine M 

 

Reception: Seb C 

Year 1: Elsie S 

Year 2: Marnie C 

Year 3: William V 

Year 4: Ivy S 

Year 5: Ella B 

 

Reception: Olivia W for Reception 

Year 1: Harry M 

Year 2: Willow C  

Year 3: Emily C 

Year 4: Noah N 

Year 5: George P 

 

Reception: Mia H 

Year 1:  Alayah C 

Year 2: Harvey M 

Year 3: Ellie B  

Year 4: Amelia R 

Year 5: Nancy L 

 

Dojos KS1  - Year 1 

Dojos KS2 – Year 3 

Attendance : 

  Year  3 with 100%   

Golden Broom:  

Year 5 

House Points:  

Nicola Adams 



         
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 

As a church school, our church at St Oswald’s is really important to us.  Our children love being 
able to visit the church to attend services and different events throughout the school year and 
it is important that we support them as part of our wider community. 

Each week, we will share information linked to St Oswald’s with you on our newsletter and we 
will also be sharing different key dates with you about the events in our local community that 
are supporting our church.   

Please see the details below as there may be different events that you wish join in with... 

Church Services 

 

Sunday 23 July, 11.00 am - (Trinity 7) - Service of the Word led by Rupert Rees 

Sunday 30 July, 10.30 am - (Trinity 8) - Joint communion service led by Kathryn Cunliffe and Rev Richard 

Lewis, Newchurch Parish Church ** please note time change 

 

Our joint services are held at: 

Christ Church, Lady Lane, Croft, WA3 7AU 

Newchurch Parish Church, Church Lane, Culcheth, WA3 5ET  

Events     https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/events.html 

 

 As a school, we will be supporting the 
Heritage Weekend in September and 
will be exhibiting the children’s art 
work as part of this event.  We will also 
be offering our children the                  
opportunity to get involved with the 
opening of the event which will be 
done with Bishop Beverley, the Bishop 
of Warrington.   

We will be sending further information 
out about this next week and also again 
in September. 

SCHOOL/CHURCH NEWS 

A huge THANK YOU to John Watkin, our 
Church Warden, for joining us at St Os-
wald’s on Thursday afternoon to talk to us 
about some of the history around the 
church when we went to do some art 
work.  We are really looking forward to 
joining in with the Heritage event in      
September! 

www.stoswald
winwick.church

https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/events.html
https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/
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